
A few additional words from Hank  
 
We went to our first NOLA on tap a few days ago and it was very impressive!  I was particularly proud to 
be wearing a CCH logo shirt based on the excellent beer that our club presented.  My prayer is that those 
same tasty creations will also be at the Winter Fest.  We handed out a lot of Winterfest flyers and most of 
the recipients were not aware of our event and when we explained it we got a lot of enthusiastic feedback.  
I am buying my tickets to make sure there will be room for us.  Once again many thanks to the CCH 
members who served, donated product, and brewed (Carol's Cabal - the ladies in the club- certainly did us 
proud). 


